Cambridgeshire
3rd Floor, Cambridge Central Library, 7 Lion M County Councll
Yard, Cambridge, CB2 3QD
In case of enquiry contact: Parking Services
Direct Dial: 01223 727920
Fax: 01223 727921
Email: parkingpermits@cambridgeshire.gov.uk

Mr Abc 123

1 LETSBY AVE (F)
Cambridge

CB4

Parking Services

08 March 2017
Dear Mr Abc 123
Visitors Parking Permit (On Medical Grounds)- DeFreville Avenue Parking Zone

Thank you for your application for the above permit. Your permit is attached below and
is valid until 28/02/2018. Each permit is valid for five visits of up to one day’s duration
each.

Your visitor must complete, in ink, the date and the registration number of the vehicle
for each day that your visitor's vehicle occupies a Residents’ Parking Bay in the
zone for which the permit was issued.

It is important that the correct date and vehicle registration details are entered with
care as no alteration or correction is allowed. If corrections are made your visitor is
likely to receive a penalty charge notice.

The permit must be clearly displayed in the lower left hand side of the windscreen
when viewed from the inside. The issuing of a permit does not guarantee that a space
will be available.

The permit remains the property of the Council and must be returned if you stop living
at the address you supplied us.
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Permit is only valid in the DeFreville
Avenue Zone.

212679

Please remember to write in the wvehicle
registration number and the date of use in
non-erasable ink.

TO BE COMPLETED IN PERMANENT INK

Expiry Date

28/02/2018

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk




Suspension of Parking Bays

In certain circumstances a parking bay(s) may be suspended by the Council to allow
for building operations, domestic removals, funerals or special events. Signs indicating
this are placed in advance in or adjacent to the bay or over the parking bay sign.
Drivers should always check that a parking bay is in operation before parking each
day if the vehicle is to be left for long periods. A vehicle parked in a suspended bay
may receive a Penalty Charge Notice.

Further Information

If you require additional permits or further information please contact us on 01223
727920 or by email; parkingpermits@cambridgeshire.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

Parking Services

Instructions of Use

1.This must be clearly displayed at all
times in the windscreen of the vehicle.

2. The permit is not transferable unless
otherwise stated.

3. This must be used in accordance with
the terms and conditions of use

4. Permit is the property of Cambridge
County Council.




